IN 4\
\ TRAN

communication for all

every child matters

a brighter future for Norfolk's young people

Norfolk Local Safeguarding
Children Board

Leaflet No. 2 April 2008



# You can make your own notes here




Sometimes it is helpful to write down
what you want to say to the
conference before you get there.
This form may be helpful.

Please bring it with you.

You can write exactly what you want
the conference to know.

The questions are only to guide you.
If you would prefer to write your
comments on a blank piece of paper,

please do so.

Thank you
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Who will be
at the meeting?
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This leaflet has been provided
for your information

by

Norfolk Local Safeguarding
Children Board

www.lscb.norfolk.gov.uk

01603 222288

This consists of members of
all the agencies working in Norfolk
with responsibilities for
the protection and welfare of children.

If you would like this leaflet in large
print, audio, Braille, alternative format,
or in a different language,
please contact
01603 222288
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